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Product Discontinuation Notice – YSE-E1 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continuous support to YAMADA. 
 
We would like to inform you that we will discontinue the air-spray unit for paint YSE-E1 (880455), 
shown in the below picture, at the end of April 2022. Please note that the supply of the consumable 
parts will be ceased in 5 years from now. 
  

        

                                    


